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To: All Staff and Physicians 
From: Infection Prevention and Control and Occupational Health 

and Safety 
Date: August 29th, 2022 
Subject: Outbreak- Inpatient Surgical 

 

In consultation with the Renfrew County District Health Unit, the COVID-19 outbreak 
on inpatient surgical unit has been declared over. All outbreak management strategies 
for the surgical unit have been lifted.  

We appreciate the collaboration and teamwork of all staff and physicians during this 
challenging situation and will continue to work together as we navigate through the 
ongoing outbreaks on 2nd and 3rd Medical units.  

 

 

 
 
 
 


